

Saltford CofE Primary School
Claverton Road, Saltford, Bristol BS31 3DW
T: 01225 872185 E: contactus@saltfordschool.org.uk
www.saltfordschool.org.uk @SaltfordPrimary

Headteacher: Dawn Sage

Chair of Governors: Paul Cummings

21st June 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Music Tuition starting September 2024

We are very proud of our musical culture at Saltford School and we would like to give you the opportunity to register your child to learn an instrument should they wish. We have a dedicated music room at Saltford which is used for music lessons and music clubs run by staff members.

WEMA (West of England Music Alliance) offer tuition on the following instruments: Cello, Clarinet, Cornet, Drum kit, Fife, Flute, Keyboard, Piano, Recorder, Saxophone, Tenor Horn, Trombone, Trumpet, Viola, Violin and Voice. If your child would be interested in starting music lessons in **Term One (September 2024)**, please could you follow the link to below to register your interest.

https://uksouthglos.speedadmin.dk/registration/#/

Once registered, your child will be placed on the teacher's waiting list and they will be accepted once they have availability.

There are several session types available, including:

- Group lessons for £77.95 per Term of 10 lessons
- 20 minute individual lessons for £149 per Term of 10 lessons
- 30 minute individual lessons for £227.50 per Term of 10 lessons
- 30 minute paired lessons (2 pupils) for £112 per Term for 10 lessons

WEMA also offer an **instrument hire service.** This is located at the bottom of the link above.

If your child is already in receipt of music lessons, and they wish to continue, you do not need to do anything. Your child will be automatically enrolled. If your child would like to stop having instrumental lessons, please advise WEMA of this by emailing music@wema.org.uk. If you do wish to cancel, WEMA require a 5 weeks' notice period (not inclusive of school holidays). When notice is received you will be charged for any lessons scheduled during the next 5 term-time weeks, whether or not lessons are attended. If payment has already been made for more than 5 weeks of lessons then a refund will be made for the balance of lessons already paid.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

